
 
  

 

As all schoolbooks and copies will be purchased by 

the school for the schoolyear 2024/2025, booklists 

will NOT be published on the website. However, if 

you would like to know what books your child will be 

using, please contact the school by email 

(office@knocknagreens.ie) and a copy of the booklist 

will be emailed to you asap. Please note children will 

need to purchase the items for their class on the 

updated stationery list, which can be found below 

this tab. 


